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Mrs M Cleave
 Bower Grove School
Head Teacher
 Fant Lane


 Maidstone

01622 726773
 ME16 8NL

Friday 16th September 2022

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It has been a delight to see how well our pupils are settling into the new term.  Thank you for your efforts in supporting your child in getting back into school routines, including their smart uniform.

Bank Holiday reminder

As you will be aware, Monday 19th September is a bank holiday as a mark of respect for the official state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  School will be closed on this day and we welcome all pupils back to school on Tuesday 20th September 2022.

Harvest Festival reminder

Our annual Harvest Festival service will be held on Friday 30th September.  More information will follow but we would really appreciate any donations of non perishable items which will be put towards your child’s class Harvest box.  All proceeds will go to The Salvation Army and donations can be bought into school from Monday 26th September. 

Parent Survey
KCC are keen to understand our parents and carers views on Inclusive Education and have worked with our Parents and Carers Together (PACT) partners to produce a survey for parents to complete. This survey will be used to identify improvements and we would encourage all parents to have their say. https://www.kent.gov.uk/inclusiveeducationsurvey
KCC Ofsted and Care Quality re-visit

Please find a link regarding KCC’s Ofsted and Care Quality re-visit which will take place from 27th September to 29th September 2022. You are able to share your views by following the link in this letter.  

letter sent by Ofsted and CQC to parents
Sad news

It is with great sadness to share the news of an ex pupil who left the school in June 2021 who died on Monday 12th September 2022. Our thoughts and condolences go out to  the family.   The news was shared with all secondary aged pupils in an assembly on Thursday 15th September in order to be able to support our pupils.  Please do contact your child’s class team if you would like to discuss any concerns your child has raised.
We have set up a virtual website for anyone to write their thoughts, feelings or memories which will be passed on to the family at a later date.  Please follow the link. https://padlet.com/Bower_Grove/nutozb0ooyzrnsgi To write your comments please click on the purple plus sign in the bottom right hand corner of the page.

We do hope your weekend brings you some time for reflection.
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs M Cleave

Headteacher

